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3
rd

 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Chess Club 

Assalamu Alaikom. 

We hope this letter finds you in good health and Imaan. 

We are looking into starting a chess club for Key Stage 2 (Years 3 to Years 6).  

Learning chess can have many positive benefits in terms of improved reasoning and cognitive 

skills.  It fosters analytical skills, developing the ability to achieve deeper and longer periods of 

concentration.  As well as soft skills such as patience and the ability to win and lose graciously.  

CSC (Chess in Schools and Communities) offer chess clubs which teach chess in an innovative and 

child friendly way. 

If you would be interested for your child, please complete the form below by clicking the link, so 

that we can gauge the demand for chess club and preference in terms of time. 

https://forms.gle/QmH4amHc6Py3FMUb9 

Jazak'Allah khair 

 

Wasalam 

 

 

I. Chaudhry                   

Senior Leadership Team 

SMSC/SLT Lead 
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